
From: Louise Kulzer <tatooshtakto@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 8:11 PM 
To: DES SBCC <sbcc@des.wa.gov> 
Subject: Hearing comments: Commercial Model Energy Code 
 

External Email 

Thank you for crafting a strong Model Energy Code for the State of Washington. I support adopting a 
model commercial building code that requires new commercial construction to use clean electric 
powered technology--heat pumps-- for space and water heating. Reducing the amount of carbon we 
burn is crucial to slowing the rise in global temperature. I want WA to be leading the way with a 
strong model code. Please adopt this Code as a Model State governments can use to reduce 
greenhouse gas emissions from buildings.  
 
 
--  
Louise Kulzer 
7532 11th Ave NW 
Seattle WA 98117  
 

 


